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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:33 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 5:15 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I am writing with respect to the Enbridge proposal to increase our rates yet again. Enbridge has the 
monopoly here, there are ZERO other options available to this region and we are stuck with whatever they 
do. I ask that there be considerations made to adding competition in the region allowing us choice. As is 
Enbridge charges a customer fee, when we read our own meters and continues to charge said fee when 
your usage is 0.There is no business other than a utility that can charge a deliver to them fee then a 
deliver to you fee plus because you are our customer fee and stay in business.This is not the time to 
increase rates when literally thousands of people in Peterborough are losing their jobs, myself included. 
Please somehow enact competition, and deny this increase now. Thank-you 

Name: Brandie Robertson 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


